

Yours Sincerely,

Gaynor De Barr,

## KIRKBYMOORSIDE IN BLOOM

January, 2016

Dear Sponsor,

The In Bloom group would like to thank you for sponsoring a tub during 2015. Without the valued support of our businesses Kirkbymoorside would certainly not be the visually welcoming environment that it is.

We are planning to develop our popular gardens' event this year, emphasising the "Hidden" and extending the opening times from 11.00a.m. through until 5.00p.m. on Sunday, 5<sup>th</sup> June. Your business may be in a position to benefit from visitors to the Town during the day. Please do look out for publicity and information. Do contact us with any suggestions or offers of help. New garden entries would be particularly welcome.

Kirkbymoorside will be on display this year as we welcome visitors from afar for the Tour de Yorkshire cycling event, so efforts to keep the town litter and weed free will be high on the agenda. Keeping shop fronts clean and attractive really does lift the spirits and morale all round!

Continuing support of our plant stalls and coffee mornings is greatly appreciated; new members and volunteers are especially welcome .

Your continued sponsorship is also greatly valued. We would be delighted to receive the slip below together with your cheque made payable to Kirkbymoorside In Bloom. Thank you once more and we look forward to your early reply.

	Chairman Kirkbymoorside In Bloom	n 01751 430250
>>>>>	·>>>>>>>>>>	>>>>>>>>>>>>
Name an	nd Address	Date

I/We enclose a cheque for a minimum cost of £40 per tub for the 2016 purchase of plants and the maintenance of my tub(s) Please return to; Richard Coates, Treasurer, 11, Castlegate, Kirkbymoorside.  $yO62\ 6BH$